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March 31, 2023 

Dear Members of the SDNY bar:  

We are pleased to circulate our current list of pro bono opportunities. As you can see from the attached 
list, we have many cases in need of counsel for the purposes of settlement and mediation. Please consider 
taking on one of these cases: representing a litigant at settlement and mediation is a discrete way to 
contribute significantly to a speedier resolution of a litigant’s claim. Even if unsuccessful, these processes 
have intrinsic value in clarifying the landscape of the dispute as the case proceeds.  

Our list of individuals and firms that have taken on new pro bono representation so far this year continues 
to grow. We are so grateful for your service. We know many more of you have ongoing cases to which 
you committed in 2022 or earlier, and we appreciate your continued service to the litigants and the court. 

 
Arnold & Porter 
Chipman Brown Cicero & Cole LLP 
Covington & Burling LLP 
Cravath, Swaine & Moore LLP 
Debevoise & Plimpton  
Dechert LLP 
Emery Celli Brinckerhoff Abady Ward & Maazel LLP 
Green Kaminer Min & Rockmore LLP 
Holwell Shuster & Goldberg LLP 
Latham & Watkins LLP 
Law Office of Amy Jane Agnew PC 

The Legal Aid Society 
New York County Lawyers 
NYLAG (New York Legal Assistance Group) 
Paul, Weiss 
Pawar Law 
Seiden Law 
Shearmen & Sterling LLP 
Skadden, Arps, Slate, Meagher & Flom LLP  
Tarter Krinsky & Drogin 
Willkie Farr & Gallagher LLP  

 

So far in 2023, we have had the pleasure to meet some of you at trainings and presentations related to pro 
bono work. We welcome the opportunity to speak with individuals and firms about their interest in serving 
as pro bono counsel. If you have specific areas you are looking to explore, please do not hesitate to get in 
touch with us at pro_bono@nysd.uscourts.gov. 

 

Sincerely yours,  

 
Laura Taylor Swain 
 

 


